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[SRRA]:	Announcement	from	the	SRPL	Board

Greetings!

The	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	needs	your	help.	We	are
assessing	the	demand	among	unlicensed	site	remediation	professionals	to	take	the
licensing	exam	during	the	next	fiscal	year	(July	2013	-	June	2014).

Please	assist	the	SRPL	Board	by	contacting	associates	in	your	firm	and	your
professional	acquaintances	and	asking	them	to	contact	the	SRPL	Board	to	help	us
put	together	a	census	of	likely	future	examinees.	Please	pass	this	on	to	any
individuals	who	may	potentially	be	interested	in:

a.	 an	examination	between	July	1,	2013	and	June	30,	2014
b.	 an	examination	between	July	1,	2014	and	June	30,	2015

Qualifications	to	take	the	LSRP	licensing	exam	include	eight	years	of	full-time
professional	experience	of	which	five	years	shall	have	occurred	in	New	Jersey,	and
at	least	three	years	shall	have	occurred	in	New	Jersey	immediately	prior	to
submission	of	an	application.	To	learn	more	about	the	qualifications	to	become	an
LSRP,	visit	the	Board's	web	site	at	www.nj.gov/lsrpboard	and	look	for	the	list	of
qualifications	under	"What's	New"?

Note	that	going	forward	(now	that	temporary	LSRP	licenses	have	been	phased
out),	any	qualified	individual	may	take	the	licensing	exam	as	many	times	as
necessary	to	attain	a	passing	score	to	obtain	a	permanent	LSRP	license.	However,
a	separate	application	will	be	necessary	each	time	the	individual	wishes	to	be
admitted	to	the	exam.

Please	respond	to	Karen	Hershey,	Secretary,	Site	Remediation	Licensing	Board	at
SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov.	We	would	appreciate	receiving	your	response	by
March	27,	2013.
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